
    
January   13th,   2021   
  

Parent   Update   Video   Link   
  

We  are  extremely  excited  to  be  once  again  opening  our  doors  on  Monday,  January  18th!!  All                  
students  who  took  part  in  in-person  instruction  in  1st  Semester  will  be  back  in  the  building                  
being  Heroes.  Those  students  who  will  be  transitioning  from  Virtual  Instruction  to  In-person               
instruction  from  the  second  semester  we  will  see  you  in  the  hallways  on  February  1st,  keep                  
working  hard  in  your  virtual  classes  until  then.  We  will  also  be  having  an  open  house  the                   
week   of   January   25th   for   those   students   returning   to   in-person   instruction   second   semester.   
  

Safety   Protocols   
1) Doors  will  open  at  7:30  am  for  students  getting  dropped  off  or  walking  to  school.  We                  

ask   students   to   not   arrive   at   school   much   before   7:30   am.   
2) Students   and   staff   will   continue   on   a   block   schedule.   
3) Students   will   sanitize   into   the   building   and   each   classroom.     
4) Students  and  staff  will  continue  to  utilize  one  direction  hallways  and  passing  time  will                

be   staggered.   
5) All   staff   and   students   will   be   required   to   wear   masks.   
6) Students   will   be   given   lockers   on   Monday,   January   18th.   

a) Students  will  be  released  to  utilize  lockers  in  the  morning  and  then  again  at                
the   end   of   the   school   day.   

b) Cell  Phones,  Smartwatches,  coats,  and  any  materials  not  needed  for  the  day              
will   need   to   be   kept   in   the   locker.   

c) Students   can   utilize   a   backpack   during   the   day   to   carry   items.   
  

Technology   
1) Students  must  bring  their  Chromebooks  to  school  fully  charged  each  day  as  they  will                

be   used   in   each   class.   
2) Students  returning  to  in-person  instruction  on  January  18th  will  return  their  hotspots              

on   Tuesday,   January   19th.  
  

TRANSPORTATION   
The  students  returning  to  in-person  instruction  for  the  first  time  this  year  on  February  1st                 
must  contact  the  Transportation  Department  to  set-up  bussing.  They  can  be  contacted  @               
616-527-9680.   
  

Weekly   Schedule:   
  

Monday,   Jan.   18th Pack   1   
Tuesday,   Jan.   19th   Pack   4   
Wednesday,   Jan   20th Pack   1   
Thursday,   Jan   21st Pack   4   
Friday,   Jan   22nd Pack   1  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tZxPQ3Npou7VAK7-XXOlzeULb0_OBvcU/view?usp=sharing

